
“This year, we 

praise and thank 

our gracious 

God... for his 

answers to 

prayer ... 

granting 

wisdom ..., 

healing,…  and 

renewed hope 

in the midst of 

COVID 

shutdowns, and 

financial 

provision for 

various needs. “ 

Missions 
By Audrey Lauri 

 

After this I looked, and there before me was a great multitude that no one 

could count, from every nation, tribe, people and language, standing before 

the throne and before the Lamb. They were wearing white robes and were 

holding palm branches in their hands. And they cried out in a loud voice: 

“Salvation belongs to our God, who sits on the throne. and to the Lamb.” 

 -Revelation 7:9-10  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

The missions team meets monthly to receive and review updates 

regarding our missionaries and the organizations we support as a 

church body.  

This year, we praise and thank our gracious God and Father for 

his answers to prayer in many and varied ways for our               

missionaries; his promised abundant grace and provision in   

granting wisdom for ministry, 

protection, healing, ministry 

partners, strength to endure 

with joy and renewed hope in 

the midst of COVID              

shutdowns, and financial      

provision for various needs.  

We rejoice and thank God for 

the giving towards two very special ministries this year; BPCC at 

Thanksgiving and our Baby Bottle and Kako fundraisers in January 

and May.  

Today’s Featured Ministry Is: 

September 18, 2021 

Mission Can Fundraiser: 

Kako Retreat Center 



“A main   

focus of our 

time          

together 

each month 

is                

intercessory 

prayer. “ 

We pray that the Lord would use these offerings to further the    

gospel work of these ministries in Queens and Alaska!  Thank you 

for partnering so generously with them!  

A main focus of our time together each month is intercessory  

prayer.  Mark Tatlock from TMAI visited us during one of our Missions 

Conferences in the past and exhorted us from Colossians 4:2 to  

devote ourselves to prayer.  This is a main aim in our meetings and 

we are thankful that we can be senders 

devoted to pray!  Marge and Hanni      

compile the new requests so that we can 

pray for specific needs.  Please continue 

with us to be devoted to prayer, using the 

bulletin and the updates given by Linda to 

weekly uphold in prayer our featured     

missionary/mission organization and their needs.  Thank you!  

 

And finally, we have two new members who are serving with us on 

the committee, Ianna Lam and Sunitha Rayappa.  We thank God 

for them.  Joining with the Psalmist in proclaiming:  

Not to us, Lord, not to us but to your name be the glory, because 

of your love and faithfulness.— Psalm 115:1  

 


